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27/11/2020  12:49:122020/5021/P SUPPRT D Felix I believe that this application meets the criteria required of permitted development.

We have been sympathetic to the needs of close neighbours and demonstrated through the sunlight report.

We have been sympathetic to the broader Estate in keeping closely to the design and with many other similar 

extensions in the pipeline.

We are aware of our environmental responsibilities and will be constructing and maintaining the house in a 

sustainable way in line with the targets of the Camden Borough.

On these grounds we hope permission will be granted.

29/11/2020  16:10:582020/5021/P COMMNT M Salter This one looks fine to me; it's sensitive to the surroundings and won't materially alter the streetscene or 

enjoyment from the surrounding amenities as long as the finishes are appropriate to the building.

27/11/2020  16:25:082020/5021/P NOBJ Anna

I am in support of this application. I think it is fantastic that at long last these houses can build an extension. 

We live in the area and are considering buying one of these houses and would like additional space for our 

growing family especially with additional home working now. The design is similar to all the houses in the road 

so looks ideal. The reports show it meets all the PD guidelines.

I am in support.

27/11/2020  17:18:172020/5021/P COMMNT Tim Lipton I am a local resident and I¿m in support of this application. I take a keen interest in planning and the recent 

PD rights. I think this application is in line with the purpose of the new law to enable families to do extensions. 

This plan meets the needs of the surrounding area and the future needs of residents. I am in support.

27/11/2020  14:20:392020/5021/P COMMNT Mark Hirschfield I am in support of this application. I am supportive of the sympathetic design and feel that it will enhance the 

Borough of Camden as a place for families to live and grow.  I used to live down the road and would have liked 

to do an extension but instead have moved my family for more space. I feel it is necessary for people to be 

able to expand their homes with a design that fits in so well to the surroundings and in keeping with the new 

PD law.

29/11/2020  08:55:432020/5021/P SUPPRT george collings We strongly support this application. Extensions such as this will provide required additional space for local 

families, without which, they will be forced to leave the area. There are already many different styles of 

building, and height of buildings, so uniformity of the current stock shouldn't be an issue.

01/12/2020  12:34:532020/5021/P SUPPRT Natalie 

Riesenberg

Hi, I wanted to let you know that I am in favour of this application. I firmly believe that we should be supporting 

those that wish to grow a community where they live by allowing them to improve their current homes. Never 

has there been a more poignant time to promote the growth of a community where people can help those who 

are less able or elderly for example and this is only strengthened when people have been in their current 

homes for a long time and relationships are formed. On this basis, I believe the council should also support 

home improvements and extensions in the area and allow people to grow roots, children to stay in the same 

schools and communities to strengthen.
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